
School is reopening on Tuesday, 3rd May, 2011. 

School Plays 
Due to the inclement weather at Christmas, our plays  were re-
scheduled to February.   

John Darby 
County Coach, John Darby has returned to our school for some hurling 
coaching.  Johns skill and expertise has certainly improved the childrens 
skill levels while still keeping the sessions enjoyable and interesting.  

RTE Play 
Children from 4th, 5th and 6th classes have been chosen to perform an RTE 
Radio Play.  Under the direction of  Mr. Victor Hayes, an experienced radio 
producer, the play will be recorded and available on RTE Junior towards the 
end of June.   

School Tracksuit 
Parents have voted in favour of a specific School Tracksuit.’  A committee 
has been elected and will choose some options for parents approval.  
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Work continues at Gairdín na Leanaí! 

Hurling 
The schools hurling team has qualified for the semi-finals in our section of 
the Sciath na Scol Hurling Competition.  We have defeated Kilbonane and 
Vicarstown.  This sets up a semi-final meeting after Easter with Shanagarry.  
The team has performed very well so far with all the players on the panel 
contributing to our success.  
TG4 recently filmed our Sciath na Scol team in action against Vicarstown.  
Check www.tireltonns.ie for the link.   

Enrolment Ceremony and First Confession. 
Enrolment for 12 First Holy Communion children from Tirelton NS  took 
place at Sunday Mass in Toames on 20th February.   
First Penance took place on Wednesday, 6th April in Toames.   
First Holy Communion takes place in Toames church on Saturday, 14th 
May. 

Blackrock Castle Science Workshop - First, Second and Third Class! 
 

 
 

Sam Maguire, Donncha O’Connor & Shane Master visit Tirelton NS! 

 

See www.tireltonns.ie/sport for more photos of Sam Maguire. 

All children went on trip to Gougane Barrra on National Tree Day! 

Cycle Safety 
The Danone Company, under the direction of Jerry Masters recently visited 
the school and stressed to children the importance of wearing Cycling 
Helmets for their safety and protection. 


